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COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
CALIFORNIA

PLANNING COMMISSION

COUNTY ENGINEERING BUILDING
123 E. ANAPAMU ST.
SANTA BARBARA, CALIF. 93101-2058
PHONE: (805) 568-2000
FAX: (805) 568-2030

TO THE HONORABLE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, CALIFORNIA

PLANNING COMMISSION
HEARING OF NOVEMBER 1, 2006

RE:  Goleta Valley Community Plan Update

Hearing on the request of the County Executive Office to receive and review GVC 20/20 A
Comprehensive Vision for the Eastern Goleta Valley prepared by the Goleta Vision Committee,
forward the document to the Board of Supervisors and accept the Notice of Exemption pursuant to
CEQA Section 15262, project involving only feasibility or planning studies for possible future actions.

Dear Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors:

At the Planning Commission hearing of November 1, 2006, Commissioner Brown moved, seconded by
Commissioner Smyser and carried by a vote of 5-0 to recommend that the Board of Supervisors:

1. Receive and file the GVC 20/20: A Comprehensive Vision for the Eastern Goleta Valley, and

2. Accept the Notice of Exemption for the project pursuant to CEQA Section §15262, specified as
Attachment B of the staff report dated September 29, 2006.

Sincerely,

1Y), Black. .

Dianne Meester Black
Secretary Planning Commission
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\/David Allen, Deputy County Counsel
Derek Johnson, Project Manager
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